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The Weekly Comet Update  
From Tom Meyer, Superintendent of the Bellevue Community School District 

Believe in the Blue! Believe in Learning! Believe in Bellevue!
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The graphic on the opposite side is 
a general graphic in regard to 
student and staff illness, and what 
the requirements are from the 
district based on input from the 
Iowa Department of Health.

Please note that someone with 
“One” High-Risk Symptom or 
“Two” Low-Risk symptoms 
indicates the need to stay home and 
consult a medical professional. 
Students are not allowed to return 
to school with these symptoms until 
they have a negative COVID-19 
Test or a doctors’s note allowing 
them to come back to school. If 
these options are not met, a student 
is out of school fo 10 days.

The Bellevue High School 
Volleyball team were champions at 
the Anamosa Volleyball Tournament 
on Saturday, September 5.

Bellevue Boys Cross Country is 
ranked #6 in the state, and Brady 
Griebel is ranked #1 in the state. 
Brady recently broke the school 
record at Tipton on Tuesday night 
and was the winner in a strong field.

The Bellevue High School Football 
Team is playing again this Friday at 
North Linn, and has a strong team 
again.

Students are actively learning and 
are continuously engaged in a 
variety of learning opportunities. To 
the bottom right is Mr. Davies 
teaching music in the gym while Mr. 
Huntley is teaching in the 
classroom due to a lack of space and 
the rearrangement of learning 
spaces based on COVID-19. A 
reminder is that our rooms are set 
up as much as possible to attain the 
6-foot social distancing for students 
and staff.
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